

International Hospital for Children

July 20, 2007

Joseph Niamtu, III, D.M.D. 11319 Polo Place Midlothian, VA 23113 Fax: 804-379-2858



Dear Dr. Niamtu:

International Hospital for Children (IHC) would like to sincerely thank you for your time in caring for IHC-sponsored child Ariel Smith. IHC is grateful for your willingness to assess Ariel's facial injuries and provide scar revision without charge to Ariel's family or IHC. I'd also like to thank you for referring Ariel to both Dr. Roger Wood and Dr. Hal Maragh for necessary consultations and treatment. You helped to expedite Ariel's treatment in Richmond through overseeing her case.

We would like to document your professional time and skills given to Ariel's care. Enclosed you will find a statement to be completed with your estimated value of service donated to IHC. For this value, our physicians estimate the amount normally charged for their professional fees, not hospital fees.

Please call our office at (804) 282-8830 if you have any questions regarding this statement. I have also included an annual report to share with you more about IHC and the children we seek to serve. IHC gratefully acknowledges your significant contributions to Ariel's care in Richmond. Without such gifts, fulfilling our mission of linking children in developing countries with life-saving surgical resources would simply be impossible.

With gratitude,

Ashley Ring Program Manager